
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Even though it was a short half term, we 
had lots of lovely things happening in 
school and have lots of events to share 
with you that are coming up soon. 

 

Artist in school  

We were incredibly lucky 
to have an artist with us 
for the day – he will be 
coming back in summer 2 to complete 
some further projects with the children. 
It was a fantastic opportunity for the 
children to learn new skills and have fun 
in the process. They completed a 
selection of different artwork from Year 
1-6 from jigsaw art to graffiti. I hope you  

 

 

enjoyed seeing some examples on 
Facebook. 

 

Fare Share 

At Caedmon, we are 
working hard to 
support good causes such as reducing 
food waste. This is one of the key 
reasons why we have signed up to Fare 
Share in school. It gives parents and 
staff the opportunity to buy high quality 
products that are nearing their best 
before date. Please come and support 
us with this venture every Wednesday at 
3pm in the Round Hall. We never know 
what we are going to get. Bring £1 and 
get 5 food items. 

 

Year 6 SATS  

The Year 6 children 
worked incredibly hard  

 

during SATS week. We were all so 
impressed with their ‘can do’ attitude. It 
is such a good skill to have in life – 
always trying your best no matter how 
challenging something might be. They 
definitely deserved their rewards of a 
MacDonalds breakfast and several trips 
out. I am sure they will continue to shine 
as they move towards their transition to 
secondary school. I would also like to 
thank the staff for their dedication and 
support with all of the Y6 children during 
this time. 

 

Visitors/Events 

• Artist in school – Y1-Y6 
• TVMS vocal coach – Y4 -Y6 
• EYFS sponsored walk 
• RNLI assembly – KS1/KS2 
• Fire Brigade – KS2 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Trips  

We take our children out 
of school whenever 
possible to enrich the curriculum and 
give them a variety of opportunities. Last 
half term, our children went on 
adventures to the following places: 

• Y3 swimming 
• Y1 – Piercebridge Farm 
• Y5 – DT workshops at Outwood 

Normanby 
• Y6 – Flatts Lane 

Key Dates: 

• Every Wednesday at 3pm – Fare 
Share Food Hub in the round hall 

 

 

 
 

• Sports Week – week commencing 
30th June (further details will 
follow from Mr Collantine) 

• Nursery Parent Meeting – 17th 
June 

• Non-uniform day – bring a bottle 
– 20th June 

• PINS coffee morning – 23rd June 
• Y4 Danby Moors trip – 26th June 
• Y6 Saltburn trip – 27th June 
• Art/poetry day for Y4, Y5 and Y6 – 

25th June 
• Summer Fair – 7th July 
• Y2 York Railway museum – 9th July 
• Nursery Saltburn trip – 16th July 
• Art/writing day for Y4/Y5 and Y6 – 

15th July 
• Whole school transition (children 

will spend the day with their new 
teachers- information on who the 
new teachers will be, will go out 
before this date) – 10th July 

• Y6 Leavers Show – 16th July 

 

 
 

• Sports Days – 17th July KS1 (am) 
KS2 (pm) EYFS 15th July (N am 
and R pm) 

• Nursery dinner (transition to 
Reception)– 17th June 

• Y6 Lightwater Valley trip – 4th July 
Y5 Tropical World – 11th July 

• Children break up for the 
summer holidays – 18th July 

• Monday 21st July – PD Day  

 

Any extra trips and events will be sent 
via Parent Mail when they have been 
organised by staff. Also, further details 
of timings of events will be sent out 
individually. 

I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs R Bergamino 


